
 
 

 

Coronavirus Update         April 2, 2020 

 

 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to further update you since our initial communication on 

March 9th regarding the Cornavirus (COVID-19).   

 

Our top priority is you, our clients, and the health and safety of all of us. The entire team and their 

families at Lincluden Investment Management remain healthy and safe during this Coronavirus.  

This unprecedented global outbreak is now affecting over 200 countries around the world. What 

happens over the coming weeks and months is critically important to ensure that we all contribute 

to overcoming this global health emergency.  

 

We have applied best practices in accordance with public health authorities that are applicable in 

the management of your assets at Lincluden Investment Management. We have deployed 

comprehensive business continuity plans, continue to prepare for multiple contingencies to support 

our business functions and have taken prudent steps across our business segments to ensure 

successful continuity in a work-from-home or work dispersion environment.  We are also 

conducting all meetings with digital experiences and are consistently available to handle your day-

to-day requirements and are supported by our entire  team to ensure continuity of investment 

management, reporting  and delivery of service. 

 

We remain steadfast in our ability to serve you at any time and are committed to working through 

these challenging times together. 

 

On behalf of the entire firm, I want to thank you for placing your trust and support in our team at 

Lincluden.   

 

We wish all of you and your loved ones good health and safety.  

 

 

 

 

 

Phillip R. Evans 

President and Chief Executive Officer 

 

 

 



 
 

 


